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ATTN.: Gene Truncellito

Associate Senior Counsel
200 Franklin Square Drive
Somerset, NJ 08873

Dear Mr. Truncellito:

This is in reference to a letter that you sent to us dated February 13,
1989, in response to our letter to you dated February 1,1989, notifying us of
your submission to the State of New York for a radioactive materials license.
However, since over sixty (60) days have lapsed, we consider your request as

,,

having been abandoned by you and therefore, we are voiding your request. This
action is without prejudice to the resubmission of another amendment request.y( ,; '
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Should you decide to resubmit your request within one year of the date of th(% -
s ":. C .

letter with the required infennation, an additional fee will not be required 5
If you should decide to resubmit your request, please reference Control No. y r-
020549. 1-

Sincerely,
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Michael A. Lamastra
Medical, Academic and Commercial

Use Safety Branch
Division of Industrial and Medical

Nuclear Safety
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